
 

 

Monadnock Regional School District 
Title I Parent Involvement Policy 

 
The Parent Involvement Policy is designed with the input of parents/guardians, school 
administration and Title I staff.  The purpose of the policy is to ensure parent involvement in 
their child/children’s education and encourage communication and foster home/school 
partnerships. 
 
Annual Parent Meeting 
The district will hold an annual parent meeting.  A brochure will be given to parents explaining 
the Title I program.  The Parent involvement policy, along with parental rights and 
responsibilities, the school compacts, the curriculum in use, and the forms of assessment will 
be reviewed.  Parent feedback will be gathered to assess the program’s effectiveness and to 
help improve the Title I program. 
 
Parent/Student Compact 
At the beginning of the school year each child’s parent/guardian will be given a learning 
compact that outlines the student/teacher/parent responsibilities.  This compact must be 
signed by all three parties (or for the preschool version, just teacher and parent).  This compact 
provides a complete overview of the expectations and responsibilities for everyone involved. 
 
Schoolwide Schools 
Title I services will be available to help all students meet state’s performance standards. Parent 
involvement activities will be planned and presented to fulfill the requirements based on the 
outcomes of the school’s Comprehensive Needs Assessment. 
 
Target Assistance Schools 
Title I services are provided to students based on performance requirements and input from 
teachers as well as other federal guidelines. Parents will be notified if their child qualifies for 
Title I services. Parent permission will be required for participation.  
 
Communication Commitment 
Parents are encouraged to visit their Title I areas and to express any questions or concerns they 
may have regarding Title I to either the Title I Project Manager or the Title I Instructional 
Assistant.  Such concerns will be recorded in the child’s folder respectively. 
 
Additional Meetings 
Opportunities for parents/guardians to ask questions, share experiences with other parents and 
gain information about ways to help their children succeed academically and socially will be 
made available throughout the school year. 
 


